
Please support HB2742, as it corrects strange restrictions in licensee privileges.  Currently, only Limited On-Premise licensees (aka 
"Tavern Licenses") can sell containers holding more than 7 gallons for use specifically off-premise.  Off-Premise licensees (retailers 
selling beer, wine and cider) are unable to offer these sizes, for off-premise consumption.  Seems backwards.  My stores receive 
regular requests for keg sales, and I have to explain where they can purchase.  Passing HB2742 will increase convenience for 
Oregon consumers.  Thanks for your consideration. 


